for ELKHORN PUBLIC SCHOOL
10 Elkhorn Drive, Torente Outario, M2K 1J3 (416) 395-9506

May 24, 2014
Dear Bill Thom,

We would like to thank vou for suppoerting Elkhorn Public School
through your generous donation of $200.00. This year, your donation will be
used to help support the annual Elkhorn Fun Fair on May 24", 2014,

Parents, children, friends, and the community at large will be in
attendance at the fair. Your contribution will be added to other revenue
streams at the fair including midway tickets, food sales, raffles, and the silent
auction,

The proceeds of this fair, including your donation, will help to fund
extra school programs like Scientists in School, the art and music program,
buses for field trips, and incidentals for each classroom.

Thank vou again for your support.

Rl D e

Paul DiMeo, Elkborn School Advisory Council (SAC)
and Lindsay Prionas, Flkhorn Fun Fair Ce-ordinator for SAC




£

R

1

CE




il

TR

=




Bill Thom
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You help make our school great.




